FORT LAUDERDALE POLICE DEPARTMENT

MEMORANDUM #15-16

DATE:

June 8, 2015

TO:

Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager

FROM:

Franklin C. Adderley, Chief of Police

SUBJECT:

Request to Approve Expenditure of Confiscation Funds

I, Franklin C. Adderley, Chief of Police, respectfully request the City Commission approve the expenditure of confiscation funds for a donation to the Fort Lauderdale Black Police Officers Association in the amount of \$6,000 as described in CAM #15-0825

I hereby certify that the above-described expenditure is for a law enforcement purpose in accordance with F.S. 932-7055.

Franklin C. Adderley